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Opinion Issued


We expressed unqualified opinions on the Department of Employee Trust
 Funds’ calendar year 2000 and 2001 financial statements that present the
 financial activities of the Wisconsin Retirement System and other public
 employee benefit programs. These statements and our related auditor’s
 reports are included in the Department of Employee Trust Funds’
 comprehensive financial report for 2000 and 2001. Printed copies are
 available from the Department of Employee Trust Funds.
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